Paralibrarian Annual Meeting October 21, 2015

Attending: Heather Rainier, Eileen Gilbert, Edmund Lowe, Lee Ann Chase, Kathy Tracy

Meeting called to order 9:36

Eileen welcomed Edmund as the Vice President of Paralibrarian Group.

Eileen let us know that all of the current board will be at the end of their two year period and we will be having ballot vote for next year. If anyone would like to join and become part of the committee that they are welcome.

We awarded three Paralibrarian Certifications. Julie Spokane-Level 2, Lee Ann Chase-Level 2 and Marcia Strykowski- Level 3.

Adjourned at 9:38

Submitted by Lee Ann Chase